
 

 

 
 

 

 

       March 30, 2022 

 

Via E-Mail 

 

REPLY TO: 6WQ-PN 

  

Theodore A. Wyka    

Manager, Los Alamos Field Office   

U.S. Department of Energy 

P.O. Box 1663, A316 

Los Alamos, NM 87545 

 

Michael Hazen 

Associate Laboratory Director for Los Alamos National Laboratory  

P.O. Box 1663, K491  

Los Alamos, NM 87545 

 

Re: NPDES Permit No. NM0028355 - Los Alamos National Laboratory 

 

Dear Messrs. Goodrum and Hazen: 

 

This package constitutes EPA’s final permit decision for the above referenced facility. Enclosed are the 

responses to comments received during the public comment period and the final permit. According to 

EPA regulations at 40 CFR 124.19, within 30 days after a final permit decision has been issued, any 

person who filed comments on the draft permit or participated in the public hearing may petition the 

Environmental Appeals Board to review any condition of the permit decision. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the final permit, please feel free to contact Ruben Alayon-

Gonzalez of the NPDES Permits Branch at the above address or by telephone: (214) 665-2785 or by E-

mail: alayon-gonzalez.ruben@epa.gov. Should you have any questions regarding compliance with the 

conditions of this permit, please contact the Water Enforcement Branch at the above address or by 

telephone: (214)-665-6468. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Charles W. Maguire 

Director 

       Water Division 

 

cc: w/enclosures 

New Mexico Environment Department       

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY  
REGION 6 

1201 ELM STREET, SUITE 500 
DALLAS, TEXAS 75270 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


